
DELIVERED BY RESS AND COURIER 
 
October 10, 2017  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli   
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street  
26th Floor, Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  

  
  

Dear Ms. Walli  
  
 
Re: Nucon Utility Services Inc. 

Application for a Unit Sub – Metering Licence 
EB-2017-0300 

 
 
In response to your letter dated October 5, 2017 requiring Nucon Utility Services Inc. (Nucon) to 
post the English and French version of the Notice of Application, please note that at this time 
Nucon does not have an active website.  The company is in the process of creating its website 
and expects to do so upon receipt of its licence. 
 
Copies of our application are available to anyone who wishes to review.  We would appreciate 
not having people show up to our offices unannounced and would request that they contact 
Nucon through our email address nucon.info@yahoo.com to make an appointment. 
 
I trust that we have satisfied the Board’s request and our application will continue to proceed.  
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the undersigned.    
   
 
Yours truly,  
  
 
 
 
Nick Vetere 
President & CEO, Nucon Utility Services Inc. 
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